
 

Club ice holiday party this Saturday 
Due to the winter weather, our December club ice and Christmas party will now take place this coming 
Saturday, December 21st.  We hope to see you there! 
 

Jackets 
Those who ordered new club jackets will be able to pick them up this Saturday at club ice. 
 

Winter Skate Camp 
The Oklahoma City club is hosting a mini-skate camp the second weekend in February.  If you are 
interested in attending, the announcement and registration forms have been posted on the Events page 
of our website. 
 

A big Thank You! 
At this time of year we'd like to say thanks to everyone who has contributed to or participated in our 
various philanthropic events this year.  Because of your time and generosity, we were able to send 
blankets and other supplies to Oklahoma City after the spring tornado, welcomed the Tulsa Fire 
Department burn camp and Big Brothers/Big Sisters participants to our rink, and donated a tree full of 
warm mittens, hats, and scarves for those in need this winter.  So thank you and happy holidays! 
 
 

Tulsa Figure Skating Club 

www.tulsafsc.com 
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